
 
 
 
September 11, 2020 
 
 
 
The Board of Education 
Evans-Brant (Lake Shore) Central School District 
959 Beach Road 
Angola, NY 14006-9782 
 
Dear Board of Education Members: 
 
This letter is being issued to provide the Board with recommendations for corrective action, for 
issues noted in the external auditor’s letter to the Board (aka “The Management Letter”).  The 
recommendations detailed herein were discussed by the District’s Audit Committee on Tuesday 
September 10, 2019. 
 
There were no issues noted in the Management Letter that require corrective action by the 
management of the District.  The findings outlined in the District’s 2018-19 Corrective Action 
Plan were properly addressed by the management of the District. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.  Thank you in 
advance for approving the Corrective Action Plan as recommended. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Daniel W. Pacos 
Assistant Superintendent for Administration & Finance 
 


